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Hello

I wish to raise my objection to removal of current planning conditions for Dublin airport vis a vis the new north
runway. I object to night flights being allowed between the hours 11pm and 7am.

I am a local resident in Holywell, Swords and am already adversely affected by loud aircraft noise and
objectionable smell of aviation fuel. It would be unimaginable if this was to occur even closer to my home all

through the night.

Thank you
Anne-Marie Hall

Sent from my iPhone





